
Oak newsletter 

 

Welcome back to all parents and caregivers, we hope you all had a lovely Christmas and a Happy 

New Year. We have had a lovely week back and have enjoyed hearing about their holidays. Below is 

a brief explanation of what we will be learning across the curriculum, this terms theme is 

Technology. 

Maths: Subtraction / Position and direction 

English: Film (Toy Story) 

Science: Plants 

RE: Sacred Places 

Music: Toys 

PE: Dance 

Humanities: History – Technology Change Overtime 

Computing: Spreadsheets 

Art: Observational Drawing 

PSHE: Benefits of the Internet 

 

Just a reminder: 

• PE day is Tuesday so please bring in PE kits and trainers 

• Forest School is on a Wednesday so please bring appropriate outer wear and wellies or old 

trainers. 

• Reading books are sent home every Friday so please read over the weekend, record in the 

diary and return for Monday. 

• Home diaries are to enlighten you about their day, successes and any struggles, please 

ensure these are put back in bags every day.  

Any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to write in the diary for us to respond and any 

further worries we can arrange a phone call. Thanks for all you do and have a great weekend! 😊 

From Oak Team. 


